Parent Teacher Conferences

Parent teacher conferences will be held on Monday, February 11th, from 7:30 am until 3:00 pm. Each meeting will last no longer than 30 minutes. For parents unable to attend on that day, we’ll need to find a time to get together soon thereafter. If you have not signed up for a time, there is a sign-up sheet located by the school’s front desk. 

Conferences will focus on middle of the year data collected from such things as reading, science, math, and writing assessments, as well as fluency timings. If you have any specific questions, make sure to bring them. Otherwise, just come with an open-mind and a positive attitude! Working together, I’m confident that everyone will get, or remain, on-track. Looking forward to meeting with you all!

February 1, 2019
For Monday, students should neatly write and mark each of the following words with large, legible print on the index cards sent home today.
	antisocial		superficial		artificial		presidential		influential
	residential		exponential		sequential		impartial		confidential
Valentine’s Day

In keeping with Healthy Learning Academy’s mission to promote health and nutrition, please DO NOT send in sugary treats for our Valentine’s Day celebration on Thursday, February 14th. Any healthy snacks, however, would be greatly appreciated! Fruit, granola, and even popcorn, would be more than welcome. If you’re feeling ambitious, we have binders full of healthy recipes located in the school’s kitchen, so feel free to look through those on your next visit.
SS: We just tested on Ch. 3, and are now beginning to learn about Colonial Life.
ELA: This week, we focused on cause and effect, comparative and superlative adjectives and adverbs, and the prefix, “mal-.”
Math: We just tested decimals, but will continue to work on them while we move through Ch. 7, as scores were not as good as I’d hoped. 
Science: We just tested on our Solar System!
Word of the Week:
Our word of the week was “generosity.” Being generous means to give freely or unselfishly. Generosity is both a natural confidence builder and a natural repellant of self-hatred. It’s also an important trait because it fosters a sense of community and a feeling of interconnectedness.


---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I have read the February 1st edition of The Becker Bulletin

Student Signature ______________________________	Parent Signature ________________________________
Questions/Comments ____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Spelling
Miscellaneous
The Week In Review
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